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MLS Laboratory Update: MDH invites you to 
MDH Speaks, a free event, with speakers from 
across the Public Health Laboratory. 
M A Y  3 ,  2 0 2 3  

Purpose of this Message: 
MDH invites you to attend a free event, including speakers from across the Public Health 
Laboratory. 

Action Item: 
Review attached invitation, share with your colleagues. 

Background: 
The Minnesota Department of Health Public Health Laboratory (PHL) has been engaging with 

students and communities to expand interest and awareness of laboratory science. On Friday, 

May 12, we will be hosting a free event open to the public at St. Paul College. The event will 

begin with an Open House exhibit at 12:00 pm, showcasing science projects from tenth grade 

students at Heritage Academy. This will be followed at 1:00 pm by presentations from eight 

speakers representing all sections of the PHL, including Newborn Screening, Environmental, and 

Infectious Disease. These short presentations will share stories from staff about who they are, 

the work they do, and how they change lives through science.   

Additional Information:  
What: MDH Speaks! Free Event 

When: Friday, May 12, 2023 

Time:12-3 PM (Open House, 12-1 PM Speakers, 1-3 PM) 

Where: St. Paul College, 235 Marshall Ave, St. Paul, MN 55102 

 
Questions: Please contact: PHL Education Specialists for more details  

Egezeharyia Yilma, Egeziharya.Yilma.Contractor@state.mn.us OR 

Ashley Riskedahl, Ashley.Riskedahl.Contractor@state.mn.us  

mailto:Egeziharya.Yilma.Contractor@state.mn.us
mailto:Ashley.Riskedahl.Contractor@state.mn.us
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THIS IS AN UPDATE FROM THE MINNESOTA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH – PUBLIC HEALTH LABORATORY (MDH-PHL) AND THE 
MINNESOTA LABORATORY SYSTEM (MLS). THIS MESSAGE IS BEING SENT TO MLS LABORATORY CONTACTS SERVING MINNESOTA 
RESIDENTS. YOU ARE NOT REQUIRED TO REPLY TO THIS MESSAGE.   

**PLEASE FORWARD THIS TO ALL APPROPRIATE PERSONNEL WITHIN YOUR INSTITUTION AND HEALTH SYSTEM**   

THE CONTENT OF THIS MESSAGE IS INTENDED FOR PUBLIC HEALTH AND HEALTH CARE PERSONNEL AND RESPONSE PARTNERS 
WHO HAVE A NEED TO KNOW THE INFORMATION TO PERFORM THEIR DUTIES. IT IS FOR OFFICIAL USE ONLY. DO NOT 
DISTRIBUTE BEYOND THE INTENDED RECIPIENT GROUPS AS DESCRIBED IN THIS MESSAGE.   

Anna Strain 

Manager, Infectious Disease Laboratory 

Anna.strain@state.mn.us  
Minnesota Laboratory System 
Minnesota Department of Health, Public Health Laboratory  
601 Robert St. N, St. Paul, MN 55164-0899 
651-201-5200 
health.mnlabsystem@state.mn.us  
www.health.state.mn.us/diseases/idlab/mls/index.html 

To obtain this information in a different format, call: 651-201-5200. 
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